JPI is open and here for you in these challenging times of the COVID19 pandemic in order to treat your pain and improve your function. It is well known that pain affects your ability to fight infection due to the increased stress of dealing with severe pain. If pain goes untreated it can also affect your mood, outlook, and interactions with loved ones. Therefore, we are grateful that healthcare offices such as Javery Pain Institute are exempt from the Governor's executive order and that we can remain open in order to treat your pain and maintain your health and function during these difficult times. 

When you arrive at your appointment, you will notice that we are maintaining social distancing in our lobby and at the front window. Drivers who accompany you will be asked to wait in their vehicle. We are also screening for symptoms, temperature checks, recent travel, and recent contact with other sick people.

Our staff are wearing masks during direct patient care while also maintaining appropriate standards of hygiene during healthcare interaction including wearing gloves and hand washing.

We have immediate appointments available for new patients. Follow up visits for established patients are being performed with the use of telemedicine technology unless it is necessary to be seen in person.

We still require patients to walk into the clinic (after appropriate screening) to pick up prescriptions and as always we ask that you call 2-3 days ahead of time to allow us to prepare your prescription.

Please contact us to ensure we continue to care for you at your appointments for your pain management needs in order to maintain your function and health during these challenging times of the COVID19 pandemic.

Josh Suderman, MD
Vice President
Javery Pain Institute
710 Kenmoor Ave Se, STE 200
Grand Rapids, MI 49546
P 616-588-7246 
F 616-588-7086
E jsuderman@javerypain.com

“To greatly improve quality of life for those suffering from chronic pain”
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